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THE FAMILY DOCTORS' DAY, 19TH MAY, 2023 SPEECH
BY KAY A ADESOLA, PRESIDENT, ASSOCIATION OF _
NIGERIAN PRIVATE MEDICAL PRACTITIONERS (ANPMP)

It is a privilege for me to welcome us to another World Family
Doctors' Day celebration.

May 19 remains a memorable day for all family doctors to celebrate
and to be celebrated.

ANPMP as a full member of WONCA (World Organization of Family
Doctors) will continue to celebrate this special date and day, joining
all other WONCA members in making May 19th, a day worthy to
celebrate among family doctors.

Family doctors are indeed the Heart of Healthcare.

We are the first points of contact to patients as we perfectly manage
from initiation to accomplishment, healthcare delivery services to
patients just as that vital organ, the heart, kickstarts pumping and
supplying of blood to all other parts of the body.

We do not only start but continue to give coordinated and
comprehensive care throughout life from cradle to grave, just the
way the heart never forgets to supply healthy blood every moment
of life. We are indeed the Heart of Healthcare.

We ensure all these as compassionate doctors without bias to age,
gender, ethnicity, religion, politics, socioeconomic status and more.

Our care is not only patient- centred but also extends to involve the
family and invariably, the community as a whole in order to ensure
our patients enjoy holistic care and healthy life.

Family doctors therefore deserve to be appreciated and celebrated
for the type of services and care we render to make life worth living.

In celebrating this year's Family Doctors Day, State branches are
encouraged to carry out befitting activities such as Seminars, Press
Conferences, Career Talks, Health Talks, Medical Outreaches, Health




Walks etc Pictorial and video recordings should be forwarded to the National
Secretariat for onward transfer to WONCA.

And on behalf of ANPMP members, | congratulate our WONCA president, Dr
Anna Stavdal and all her executives; WONCA Africa Regional President, Dr Dan
Abubakar and hi$ executives; and all WONCA member organizations; on this
auspicious special day for celebrating the Family Doctors.

HAPPY FAMILY DOCTORS' DAY!

Kay A. Adesola,
ANPMP President.




